
 

            

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Alumni, 
 

It has been more than a decade since you started your journey 
from IBS, Kolkata to the corporate world. Some of you must have 
several experiences including success or even failure stories to 
share with us. Such remembrances including developments on your 
personal front can only be shared if we arrange for a smart get 
together at a convenient place. 
 
Let us meet on 31st August’19 from 7 PM onwards at Saturday Club 
with your spouse and children. 
 
We are inviting the above batches for better connectivity. 
All alumni members from these batches even if they are not from 
Kolkata can join in.  
 
Please send in your confirmation @ info@ibsaf.org 
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